
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: August 22, 2016 

 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
 
Join us on Wednesday, August 31st to celebrate all that has been accomplished in the 
first year at The Maker Spot. There will be birthday cake and fun activities for all ages 
from 4 to 7 p.m. The Maker Spot is located on the second floor of the NRH Library. 
Please call or visit their website for more information. 
 
A golf tournament supporting the NRH Water Safety 365 drowning prevention campaign 
will be held on Friday, September 2nd at Iron Horse Golf Course. To register and find 
more information, please visit the Water Safety 365 website or contact Antonio 
Evangelista.  
 
The 2016 Citizens Civic Academy will be held on Tuesday evenings from September 
13th through October 25th. The academy covers a broad range of city departments and 
operations. Participants also learn about volunteer opportunities with the city. Class size 
is limited to 20 people. More information and an application is available online or by 
contacting Kristin James.   
 
Kudos Korner:  
 
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 
Gary Taylor in the Planning & Development Department and Trish Watson in 
Neighborhood Services - A resident contacted the city with concerns about standing 
water and mosquitos at an apartment complex. Gary and Trish responded and the 
concern was addressed in less than 24hours. The resident was thankful for the quick 
response and said “I’m so happy our city cares!” 


